
OEN will be participating in 
PURPLE UP on April 14, 2023. This 
day is in honor of the Month of the 

Military Child. 

Students are allowed to be out of uniform if 
they choose to WEAR PURPLE on this day in 
honor of our Oasis Elementary North Military 

Families. 

Any questions please contact 
Diane Sporney at diane.sporney@capecharterschools.org


